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The ECO Bank Meeting and Luncheon to the Honour of the ECO Council of 

Permanent Representatives, 5 January 2012, İstanbul 

ECO Trade and Development Bank organised a meeting and luncheon to the honour of 

the Council of Permanent Representatives (CPR) of the Economic Cooperation 

Organization (ECO) on the occasion of their 173rd Meeting taking place in İstanbul, 

between 5 and 7 January 2012. 

The meeting was attended by the 

Ambassadors and the high level 

officials of the Respectful Member 

Countries to the Economic 

Cooperation Organisation together 

with the Secretary General of the 

ECO, H.E. M. Yahya Maroofi.  

Following the welcome speech of 

the President of the ECO Bank, 

Dr. Hossein Ghazavi, ECO Bank staff members made presentations on ECO Region 

Economies in the Post Global Crisis Era, ECO Bank and Its Role in Regional 

Development, Products and Functions of the Banking & Non-Banking Financial 

Institutions and Corporate & Project Financing Departments of the ECO Bank.  

During presentations brief information were given on medium-term business 

perspectives, product line, products and services of the ECO Bank. Facilities for small 

and medium sized enterprises and trade finance were also addressed during the 

presentations. After the questions and answers section, President Dr. Ghazavi invited all 

ECO member countries to join to the Bank in order to reap the benefits of the Bank’s 

financial products.  

 

 


